Festival of Elves

The Festival of Elves in memory of John Lahoski (former friend and board member of CVSR who
started the tradition of elves and characters at the North Pole), will be held the last evening run on
Thursday, December 21. We encourage everyone not on the train to bring a friend to the North Pole to
help make this a truly festive night.

Volunteers should call NORTH POLE ADVENTURE hotline with any questions — 800-468-4070 ext.
236.

If you wish to volunteer in the car your family is riding, you must contact the North Pole Adventure
Volunteer hot line at 800-468-4070 x 236. Please leave a message with the evening your family is riding,
the number in their party, and the train and car they are riding. We will do our best to accommodate your
requests.

CVSR looks forward to working with you aboard the NORTH POLE ADVENTURE!

Sincerely,
Sherri Lemley
Manager —Volunteer Relations
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